Attention Parents of Seniors:

We look forward to celebrating our Seniors this Friday morning, May 27 at 8:45. Please pay close
attention to the following reminders.

e Do not park at the elementary or middle schools.
e You may park
o in the bus lot on Pride Way.
0 in any empty spot you see in the teacher lot at the front of the school.
o along the carpool lane where it is not marked as a fire lane.
o along Pride Way.

0 in empty spots in the back left corner of the student lot. We have moved buses from
this area and will highlight these spots.

e Seniors who have received scholarship offers and military appointments are individually
recognized at the Senior Assembly. All scholarship offers, acceptances, and military
appointments are due to Student Services Wednesday, May 25. If your student has not
submitted this information to Student Services, please have him or her do so by the end of the
school day tomorrow.

e Doors to the gym will open at 8:20 am, no earlier.

e Please sit in the areas designated for parent seating, which will be found in the lower half of
the bleachers. We have over 500 underclassmen attending the assembly who will be seated in
the upper sections of the bleachers. Our Junior Marshals will be available to assist in finding the
designated parent seating.

Thank you. We look forward to celebrating our seniors on Friday.



